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Memorandum 

October 24, 2023 
To: Town of Georgia 
From: Kollene Caspers, Town Health Officer 

COVID-19 cases are on the rise in our area. Please visit the Center for Disease 
Control (CDC) website www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/ for updates on 
COVID-19 protocols as colder weather and more indoor activities bring people 
together.  

• If you have COVID-19, you can spread the virus to others. There are
precautions you can take to prevent spreading it to others: isolation,
masking, and avoiding contact with people who are at high risk of getting
very sick. Isolation is used to separate people with confirmed or suspected
COVID-19 from those without COVID-19.

• The Town of Georgia has a limited supply of free COVID-19 test kits. Please
stop by the Town Hall to pick one up as needed, while supplies last.

• As of Monday, September 25, the federal government will send up to 4 free
COVID-19 tests per household. Visit www.covid.gov/tests to order your
tests to be delivered to your home.

• According to the CDC, COVID-19 vaccines are safe, effective and free.
Everyone 6 months and older can get an updates COVID-19 vaccine.
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